
 
 
 
From: USC President  
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2012 3:49 PM 
To: Rowe, Linda 
Subject: Corporate Services Committee - USC 
 
Hi Linda,  
 
My name is Adam Fearnall and I am the President of the University Students' Council at 
Western.  
 
I have been referred to you by Joni Baechler to ask for delegation status for myself and one of 
my Vice-Presidents at the Corporate Services Committee to discuss how post-secondary students 
can become more involved with the municipal government.  
 
Thanks for your help,  
 
Adam  
 
 
--  
Adam Fearnall | President | University Students' Council  
em: president@westernusc.ca 
ph: 519.661.3574 
twitter: @adamfearnall 
web: www.fearnallonline.wordpress.com 
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